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From:

Sent: 12 November 2020 13:49
To: wastecomments
Subject: deposit return scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi team -

I just came across this on the gov.ic website and wanted to submit my support for such a scheme. I grew up
in Germany and have been living in Ireland for several years. It shocked me at first to find out that bottles
could not be returned for a deposit here. Germany has had such a scheme for quite some time and it's a huge
success.

I would strongly urge you to implement it at the earliest as it has tremendously positive effects on the planet
we live on. Reducing our carbon footprint and recycling wherever possible will go a long way towards
improving our environment and this will be a great incentive to recycle.

Thank you for your time, I hope to see this scheme implemented soon!

Kind regards,






